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Nonsuch is a fun, safe and creative school that makes hard work fun 

We laugh, learn and persevere 

We are determined to follow our dreams and be the best we can 

Dates for your Diary 
Whilst every effort is made to give as much notice as possible of these dates, they are sometimes subject 
to change. The school makes every effort to give as much notice as possible. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Spring Term    
 

         
03/01       FIRST DAY OF SPRING TERM 
12-16/02  SPRING HALF TERM 
19/02       INSET Day – school closed 
29/03       END OF SPRING TERM 1.15pm 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 Autumn Term – 2nd Half   
 
 
 

16/11  Parents’ Evening 3.30 – 5pm & 6 -8pm 
17/11 Parents’ Evening 1.30pm – 5pm – 
School Closes at 1.15pm.  Nursery closed all 
day. 
22/11    Y5 Class Assembly 9am 
24/11    INSET Day – school closed 
04/12   Parents’ Uplift Workshop 6 – 8pm 
06/12 Y1 & Y2 Christmas Performance 
5.30pm 
07/12  Y1 & Y2 Christmas Performance 9am 
& 5.30pm 
08/12   FoN Non-Uniform Day 
09/12   Christmas Fair  
11/12   Parents’ Uplift Workshop 6 -8pm 
12/12   EYFS Christmas Performance 9am  
13/12   EYFS Christmas Performance 9am 
15/12   Christmas Jumper Day & Lunch 
15/12   FoN Movie Night 
18/12   Violin Assembly 10am 
19/12   Awards Assembly 9am 
20/12   Christmas Carol Service 9am 
20/12   END OF AUTUMN TERM 1.15pm 
 

What do these colours mean? 
 

End/start school incl. INSET days              New to list                        Changed date 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Welcome 
 

 

I am pleased to confirm that Miss Jennifer 
Webb will be teaching Year 6 for the rest of 
this term. Miss Webb taught in a local Sutton 
school and has settled in well with the 
children in Year 6. I am sure you will join me 
in making her feel welcome. 
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 Best Outcomes for every child  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Junior Super Supremos! 
 

                    
 

Following their recent training at Stanley Park Junior School our Y6 Junior Super 
Supremos are now up and running.  At lunchtimes these pupils (who were chosen 
as they all regularly demonstrate our core values) are now offering activities for 
our younger year groups in KS1.  They are not only helping them by improving 
their fitness and skills, they are also supporting them as role models and 
encouraging teamwork, friendships and happiness.   

 

Welcome Parent Governors! 
 

 
 
I am delighted to confirm that Alice Smith 
(Matilda Y5, Florence Y4 and Edward Y1) 
and Lana de Araujo (Mia Y2 and Joshua 
Y1) have been appointed as Parent 
Governors who will represent the parents 
view at Governors Meetings over the next 
four years. We welcome them and wish 
them well as they help the Governing Body 
in their strategic leadership of our school.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank Robert McGeorge for his support and 
contributions made during his term on the 
Governing Body. 
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Friends of Nonsuch 
  

Thank you to everyone who attended and helped at the Halloween Disco, it was a really 
successful evening and we hope all the children had fun! 
 
Year 3 have almost filled their first bottle for our copper drive so please keep sending in your 
spare change, every little bit helps. 
 
The Christmas Fair is fast approaching on Saturday 9th December so please let your class 
rep know if you're available to help on a stall or help set up/clear away. We will also be 
asking for donations for the secret room soon so please put anything aside that you think 
will be suitable, we can't do it without your generous donations. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Help Wanted! 
 

Opportunity to join our dedicated team as a midday supervisor. 
 

We are looking for an individual to join our committed, friendly and caring team of midday 
supervisors from 12:00pm until 1:20pm on selected days, which will be confirmed on 
appointment. You will be required to assist the team by providing supervision of the children 
during their lunchtime break. Please ask Ruth Steynberg for an application form or further 
details. 
 
Nonsuch Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 
and expects all staff to share this commitment. Any offer of employment will be subject to 
receipt of a satisfactory enhanced disclosure from the Data and Barring Service. 
 

Sutton Library Refurbishment! 

 
 

Art Week Update 

 

We raised £200 on our 

art dress up day! Thank 

you to everyone who 

contributed. We are 

looking forward to 

putting the money 

towards art resources 

to support our art 

teaching 
 

 
 
  
 

 


